From: ]

Sent: 11 March 2019 15:38

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: 36 Lancaster Grove, application 2108/6070/A
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Dempsey,

We spoke about the proposed advertising hoarding sited overlooking
Lambolle Place and eastward down Eton Avenue. I understand it would
be similar to the hoarding put up recently on the same site to my
astonishment. I object to the developer’s proposal.

I consider anything like it or even much smaller on this site to be a
gross and unsightly intrusion in the area, and as such should not be
permitted. Moreover if it was accepted it would set a precedent for
similar advertisements which as yet are not allowed around here.
Thank you for discussing the proposal with me.

Sincerely

John Mason

Dr. JCS Mason
22 Eton Avenue
NW3 3HL



